
1

Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:18 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: docket 20170007
Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.tiff; ATT00001.txt; HallTurkeyPoint.pdf

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cindy Muir  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 12:55 PM 
To: Rhonda Hicks 
Cc: Bev DeMello 
Subject: FW: Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Station Poisoning South Florida Aquifer Commission Letter 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: M James Hall MD [mailto:michael@hallongevity.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 12:12 PM 
To: PSC Media 
Cc: Albert Gomez; Cindy Mattson; Raquel Regalado; Kristen Rosen Gonzalez; Jonah Wolfson; Alyn Fernandez; Jason 
Kellogg; Madison Berndt; Kate Stein; Michael Hanna 
Subject: Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Station Poisoning South Florida Aquifer Commission Letter 
 
Dear Commission, 
 
Please have a read of the following letter. 
 
Please let me know if there is any other way I may assist you. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Doc Hall 
 
 



HALL LONGEVITY CLINIC 

November 22, 2017 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL, 32399. 

Dear Honorable Commission: 

RE: Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Station Tritium Based 
Contaminant of South Florida Aquifer 
Case No. 20170007 

As a concerned citizen and physician in the South Florida area is truly incumbent upon the true 
thought leaders of our community to make the right choices when it comes to how we live in 

balance with nature. We are all mindful now that there is a convergence in our modern way of 
life with the nexus of technology, environment and human population exceeding certain 
limitations causing problems within the substructure of our macro and micro environment. 

Leading scientists now are aware that our DNA is being degraded by rampant human activity. 
For example, cancer rates have risen over 10,000% in the last forty years regarding 80,000 new 
chemicals being introduced into our environment and the release of highly toxic isotopes 
including tritium and other related byproducts of the nuclear energy industry. 

As we witness the degradation of our environment and our health in front of our eyes, there is 

no question that measures need to be taken to prevent any further destruction, as our 

children's health and wellness rely on it. Now more than ever, it is important that all citizens 
are proactive at this time and we need to find alternative ways to gather energy. Spending 
money on clean-up is fine, stopping the pollution is essential, finding common ground is 
essential. 

One of the other things I think highly important is the actions of our governing bodies. We 
are witnessing that there is a lack of accountability in our state and federal government to 
address our real cocerns. 

As one example I provide, on August 28, 2017, we were scheduled to meet at 2 PM at the 

Miami-Dade Mayor's office regarding a federal court recommended discussion with regard to 
poison being introduced in our environment to control mosquitoes. We did arrive on time and 
were a rather well-organized group representing the people of Miami. In attendance, Ms. 

Cindy Mattson and myself, Han. Commissioner Kristen Rosen Gonzales and the Hon. Mayor of 
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Miami, Thomas Regalado, community activist Albert Gomez, along with our operational 
counsel, Ms. Raquel Regalado. Ms. Regaldo had been involved with our plight from the very 
beginning during the September- October Zika Crisis and was helpful to us as to step in as our 
attorney during this meeting. Ms. Regalado along with Hon. Commissioner Kristen Rosen 
Gonzalez were very active with the Zika crisis and the community protests regarding the use of 
Naled in Miami-Dade County. 

Unfortunately, the judge endorsed meeting never got off the ground. The deputy mayor 
refused to greet us and willfully did not attend the meeting. We were left to sit in the mayor's 
conference room for over 30 minutes without any sort of official interaction. We had no 
choice but to leave and on our way out we saw that the lawyers along with the deputy mayor 
were huddled in their office cubicle and did not even address us in person. 

Today we can tell you Ms. Raquel Regalado is still helpful in shepherding our cause along with 
our official attorney of record, Ms. lvette Gonzalez Petkovich, Esq. Ms. Petkovich has reached 
out multiple times to the mayor's office of Miami-Dade County County to find common ground, 
so that we may discuss our real health concerns in respectful and civil manner and relay our 
information back to our respective communities. So far, we have had no luck in reestablishing a 
meeting. 

In summary is very important that all aspects of our life be taken seriously and if the citizens of 
the community have serious grievances with the way things are being done at a corporate level 
there has to be mandates in place to provide for the basic health and well ness of the 
community be preserved. I would greatly appreciate any influence that this letter may make 
on providing an opportunity for us to discuss the serious health concerns. 

With warm regards, 

£..__~~ 
Dr. Michael J Hall MD, MSc, PA, Senior FAA AME, Diplomat of the American Board of Family 
Medicine 

CC: lvette Gonzalez Petkovich, Esq 
The Petkovich Law Firm P.A. 
901 Ponce de Leon Boulevard 
Suite 604 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
Office: (305} 358-8003 
Fax: (305) 675-0503 
ivette@petkovichlawfirm.com 




